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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: Ref 2081/3697 27 29 Whitfield  Street

 

From: Stephan Max Neufeld  

Sent: 18 September 2018 16:36 

To: Hazelton, Laura <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk> 

Subject: Ref 2081/3697 27 29 Whitfield Street 

 

Dear Laura, 

I wish to object to the use of the finish shown on the sample. 

In my view the use of the proposed finish on the areas where the existing rendering is to be removed would give the 

building an un warranted prominence to the detriment of the Conservation Area and the setting of the adjoining 

listed house. 

At the Planning Cttee the Applicants showed a cgi ,this misleadingly ,showed an even appearance over the whole 

facade. 

In reality this cannot be achieved there would ,self evidently ,be a material difference in appearance between the 

areas where the rendering has been removed as per sample and the areas of the facade where the existing fairface 

brickwork has been painted. 

The result would give the building a” piebald”appearance. 

The Applicants should be asked to prepare adjoining sample panels showing the proposed finishes to  both the areas 

(rendering removed/fairface brickwork) so that’s more accurate assessment of the proposed finished appearance of 

the building can be made. 

Best wishes 

Max Neufeld 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 


